
May 2, 2022 12:07 pm 

Dear Brother in Christ, 

I write to inform you that I will be having spine surgery on Thursday, May 19th 
and will be stepping away from work for a period of time for recovery.   

Starting Tuesday, May 17th, for any matters you would normally contact me, 
please contact Terry Farrell at farrellt@adw.org, 301 853-4507 (office) or 202 
531-4550 (cell) and he will be sure that your needs are addressed.

I would greatly appreciate your prayers. 

I thank you for all that you do for our local Church of Washington and for the 
people entrusted to our care. 

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia   
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